
Awakening Youth Summer Updates

June 7th 2023
We hope this letter finds you well and enjoying your summer! Here are a few updates and reminders about our
summer events here at Awakening Youth!

Awakening Day
● Awakening Day is Wednesday, June 21st!
● Please arrive at the GCS gym by 8:30 a.m. We will leave for our outreach soon after.
● Pick up time is that night at 10:00 p.m. at the GCS gym.
● The total cost of $50 is due by next Wednesday, June 14th. (Many have already paid their $20 down

payment leaving only $30).
● The last day to sign up and turn in any final payments is Wednesday, June 14th.
● We are ordering the Awakening Day t-shirts (included in the $50 price) please let me know your teens shirt

sizes as soon as possible.
● There is a medical release attached to this form. Please sign and return this to me by next Wednesday, June

14th. This release will be for Awakening Day and/or Encounter Mission. So if you are joining us for both you
only need to fill this out one time. We will also make this available online.

● For more information on Awakening Day or to pay online please go to:
www.gatewaychurchroswell.com/awakeningyouthevents

Encounter Mission
● Encounter Mission is Sunday, July 16th through Wednesday, July 19th.
● The total cost of Encounter Mission is $250 (many have already paid their $50 down payment making the

remainder $200).
● The final day to sign up for Encounter Mission is Wednesday, July 12th.
● All final payments are due Wednesday, July 12th.
● Both the Encounter Conference Team and the Dream Center Team are both really excited that our group is

coming! They have a lot of fun things prepared for our youth!
● There is a medical release attached to this form. Please sign and return this to me by Wednesday, July 12th.

This release will be for Awakening Day and/or Encounter Mission. So if you are joining us for both you only
need to fill this out one time. We will also make this available online.

● For more information on Encounter Mission or to pay online please go to:
www.gatewaychurchroswell.com/awakeningyouthevents

No Youth July 5th or July 19th
● In honor of July 4th we will not be having youth service Wednesday, July 5th.
● We will be coming back from our Encounter Mission late afternoon/early evening of Wednesday, July 19th

and will not be having youth that night. We figure that everyone will be wiped out from our Encounter
Mission and will be ready to see family!

Thank you so much for entrusting us with your teen! We are believing that God is going to do great things in and
through them this summer! Please let us know if you have any questions! May God bless you and your family!

Caleb Pack / Youth Pastor / Gateway Church International
(575) 910-1803 / CPalexander88@gmail.com


